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SILVERADO BELMONT HILLS COVID-19 UPDATE 
January 8, 2021 
 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I hope this email finds you well and looking forward to the New Year.   
 
I unfortunately have to share that COVID-19 has hit our community.  Several of our 
associates and dear residents have tested positive for the virus.   
 
Our Welcome Center, which is our Bay neighborhood, has become our red zone where our 
residents who have tested positive are located.  We have tried as much as possible to have 
dedicated associates working in this area to help in decreasing the spread of the virus. 
 
We continue to follow San Mateo County Public Health guidelines and are testing all 
residents and associates on a weekly basis.  We will continue to test weekly and once we 
have two rounds of zero positive cases, we can consider resuming some kind of family 
visits.  
 
We request your patience as all our associates are hands on with our residents to care for 
their needs.  This includes our engagement staff, directors, and maintenance moving beds 
at a moment’s notice and of course our nurses and care associates.  
 
We continue to receive information on the vaccine and we anticipate being notified next 
week about the date and times of our vaccine clinic to be held here at Silverado Belmont 
Hills. 
 
I still need a few CVS Consent Forms completed and am reaching out to specific families for 
their resident.  
 
If our residents test positive to the COVID virus, we will discuss with their responsible 
party, if the timing is appropriate for the resident to receive the vaccination.   
 
As always, if you have any questions, please contact me directly.   
 
With Love and Gratitude, 
 
Joan Newman 
Administrator 
 
Email – joan.newman@silverado.com  
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